
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
 
In the Matter of Staff’s Review of the Commission’s  )  
Chapter 31 Rules      ) File No. TW-2017-0078 
  

NOTICE OF EXTENDED OPPORTUNITY TO COMMENT 
 
Issue Date: May 25, 2017     
 

On May 18, 2017, at Staff’s request, the Commission invited stakeholders to file 

comments by June 5, 2017, regarding the impact of proposals to expand the Missouri 

Universal Service Fund (USF) to support a broadband only service within the Lifeline 

and Disabled programs. On May 24, the Small Telephone Company Group (STCG) 

requested an additional ten days, until June 15, to file comments. The request indicates 

Staff does not object.   

STCG’s request is reasonable.  Anyone wishing to comment may do so until 

June 15, 2017.  

       BY THE COMMISSION 

     Morris L. Woodruff 
       Secretary 
 
 
Morris L. Woodruff, Chief Regulatory Law 
Judge, by delegation of authority 
pursuant to Section 386.240, RSMo 2016. 
 
Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
on this 25th day of May, 2017. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
STATE OF MISSOURI 

OFFICE OF THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
 

 
I have compared the preceding copy with the original on file in 

this office and I do hereby certify the same to be a true copy 

therefrom and the whole thereof. 

WITNESS my hand and seal of the Public Service Commission, 

at Jefferson City, Missouri, this 25th day of May 2017.   

 

 

_____________________________ 
      Morris L. Woodruff 

Secretary 



MISSOURI PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

May 25, 2017 

 
File/Case No. TW-2017-0078 
 
Missouri Public Service 
Commission  
Staff Counsel Department  
200 Madison Street, Suite 800  
P.O. Box 360  
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
staffcounselservice@psc.mo.gov 

Office of the Public Counsel 
Hampton Williams  
200 Madison Street, Suite 650  
P.O. Box 2230  
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
opcservice@ded.mo.gov 

Missouri Public Service 
Commission  
Whitney Payne  
200 Madison Street, Suite 800  
P.O. Box 360  
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
whitney.payne@psc.mo.gov

 
Enclosed find a certified copy of an Order or Notice issued in the above-referenced matter(s). 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Morris L. Woodruff 
Secretary1 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                            
1  
Recipients listed above with a valid e‐mail address will receive electronic service.  Recipients without a valid e‐mail 
address will receive paper service. 
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